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A message from Mrs Young …. 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

What a 'ROARSOME' week we have had this week! 
 

It all started on Monday when the mystery of the eggs on the playground   
last week was revealed and we welcomed a Sol the Dragon into school!      
The children's faces were a treat and the whole day was just incredible! 

There have been lots of photos posted on 'X' if you would like to catch up 
with the day! All children are now engaging in dragon inspired writing and 

activities. Thank you to Mrs Flanders, our English Lead, for organising such a 
memorable day for us all.  

 
We have had a mixed bag weather wise this week but we are certainly       

enjoying the lighter mornings and evenings and hope to be outside enjoying 
more and more of the sunshine across this term.  

 
Thank you to all those who responded to the parent survey before Easter. 
Myself and leaders are analysing results and will have some feedback next 

week as to next steps based on your suggestions.  
 

Have a lovely weekend,  
 

Mrs Young 

Our Value this half 
term is: 

Love THROUGH     

Forgiveness 

www.parish.st-helens.sch.uk    01744 678 430 TWITTER: @parishschool1 

Learning and Growing Together in Faith, Hope and Love 



AƩendance Update 

We need to try really hard each and 
every week to make sure every year 
group is beaƟng our 97% target—

this will help us to succeed! 

Our aƩendance this week is: 94.6% 

Our aƩendance for the year so far 
is: 94.9% 

 

   

175 pupils with       
perfect aƩendance 

this week! 

Attendance 
Whole School 

 
94.6 % 

Year 1 
94.8 % 

Year 2 
97.5 % 

Year 3 
92.7 % 

Year 4 
91.2 % 

Year 5  
90.8 % 

Year 6  
95.8 % 

Reception 
98.8 % 



PE DAYS Summer 1 

Nursery & RecepƟon—Thursday 

Year 1—Wednesday and Friday 

Year 2—Thursday and Friday 

Year 3— Tuesday and Wednesday  

Year 4— Wednesday and Friday 

Year 5—Thursday and Friday 

Year 6—Monday and Wednesday  

 

Full PE kit on these days.  

Black tracksuit/shorts and plain 
white T.Shirt (logo opƟonal) 

NO SLOGAN/BRANDED T SHIRTS OR 
BRIGHT COLOURS. THIS IS PART OF 
SCHOOL UNIFROM AND EXPECTATIONS 
MUST BE FOLLOWED. 

Headteacher’s Award WINNERS 

BriƟsh and ChrisƟan Values 

RECEPTION 

 

Lewis Smith 

YEAR 1 

 

Max Foden 

YEAR 2 

 

Barbara            
Dimitrova 

YEAR 3 

 

Luke Smith 

YEAR 4 

 

Helia Azizi 

YEAR 5 

 

Kendall Pye 

YEAR 6 Skylar Lea 

NURSERY Kornelia       
Ozog-lindstedt 

Summer 1  Important Dates 

 

26th April – Own clothes day for a donation of      
sweets 
 
26th April – Nursery Pots Of Gold Trip to Acorn 
Farm 
 
1st May – Year 5 – Money Mentors in school 
 
1st May – Y2 SATS Assessments begin (will contin-
ue across the month) 
 
——————————————————————— 
6th May – Bank Holiday – School Closed 
 
——————————————————————— 
11th May – Parish University – Sponsored walk 
 
Week Commencing Monday 13th May – YEAR 6 
SATS Week 
 
20th May – Year 4 Pentecost Service at Parish 
Church 
 
21st May – Year 5 visit to Jewish Museum 
 
22nd May – Paul Delaney Poetry Buzz 
 
23rd May -Parish Praise – More information to    
follow 
 
23rd May - Year One Pots Of Gold Trip to Knowsley  
Safari Park 
 
23rd May – Parish University trip to Edge Hill           
University. 
 
24th May – English Coffee Morning 
——————————————————————— 
24th May – School closes for Half term 

 









You can now watch our Amazing dramaƟc  
movie "Hidden" about the life of a Young Carer 

and staring St Helens Young Carers                
Ambassador, Jude Riordan  

(Sam from CoronaƟon Street)  

We will be regularly highlighƟng the support we can offer to Young Carers in our school. 
Please see the Young Carers page on our website for more, and to let us know in  

confidence if you know a young person who would benefit from this support. 


